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October 7, 2024 
 
 
Wood Producers, 
 
LP will be closed the full month of November. The exact times are closed on Friday, 
November 1st at 12 am to Sunday, December 1st at 11 PM.   We are taking our boiler down for a 
complete rebuild and the mill will not be running.  We will reopen on December 2nd at 6am and 
follow normal scaling hours until further notice. 
 
 
Closed (Friday) November 1st at 12 AM to December 1st (Sunday) 
at 11PM. 
 
 
After the November closure we are open for 8-foot roundwood deliveries 
from: 
 
11 PM Sunday nights until to 6 PM Friday nights, closed Friday 
night and weekends. 

 
 
 

 
 
Thank You and we appreciate your business, 
 
 
 
 
Dale Currier 
207-267-5560 
 
 


